
Twin Valley South Elementary appreciates and encourages your
interest in your child’s education. However, certain guidelines must be
observed to maintain the safety of our students and the professional
atmosphere of the school. All visitors are asked to park on the west side of
the school in the visitor’s parking lot and enter through the elementary
office doors (door #26). All other doors to the school facility will be locked
during the school day.

- All visitors are required to contact the elementary office at least 24
hours in advance of the intended visit.

- All visitors must be listed in Final Forms unless the parent has
notified the office.

- All visitors are required to report to the elementary office to sign in
and get a pass.

- Student visitors from other school districts are not permitted.




